
 

 

Godalming Junior PTA Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We may be in November but the PTA still have a few more fund raisers planned for the rest of 
2016.  To make it simpler we have listed below what exciting events are coming up. 

 

Without all you support our events would not be possible so thank you. 

 

 
 

Godalming Junior School’s Exclusive Puddings for Christmas - Order by Wednesday 16th 
November for guaranteed delivery. 
Produced by the prestigious, award-winning supplier to Fortnum & Mason and Harvey Nichols. 
Now you can enjoy these delicious treats at half the price! Choose between a traditional 
Christmas pudding, chocolate pudding, stick toffee pudding, ginger or lemon puddings. All at 
£6.00 (buy 3 for £16.50). Order forms in book bags. 
 

  Friday 21st November – Quiz Night 
 
Hosted by our own Mr Samson.  Tickets £5 each with a cash bar on the night.  The only thing you 
need to bring is your team and snacks for your table.  Details came out via parent mail and 
extra booking forms can be obtained from the school office.  Please return these to the school 
office by Tuesday 15th November at the latest.  If there is not enough interest this event will 
be postponed. 

 

  Saturday 26th November – Refreshments at Town Day 

This year Godalming Junior School has been offered the opportunity to host the refreshments in 

the Wilfred Noyce centre all day 10-4pm alongside Santa’s Grotto and activities laid out for 

children. Some of you may have been involved in previous years so can appreciate it’s a great 

fundraiser for the school as well as being lots of fun on the day. This is also a wonderful 

opportunity to support the local community who we rely on for supporting the school in 

sponsorship and through prize donations throughout the year.    

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Monday 28th November – Time to get really festive and make your own wreath.  

A popular event which gives you the chance to have a grown up evening and get creative.  Cost 

£15 each please return your slips by Friday 21st November. 

 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Fair time 6-8pm more details to follow. 

You may have seen the PTA have a new display board located at the side of the building.  Here 

you will see details of the next event along with details of what we are raising funds for.   


